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Barrington club marks 10 years

The Barrington Regional Curling Club is
celebrating its 10" anniversary with an open house
on Saturday, Jan. 15 that promises to be a fun and
memorable event,

All are invited to attend the festivities which
get underway at 7 p.m. The ice will be open for
anyone wanting to try the sport or take on their
favourite competitor.

And for the palette, wine and cheese and a
celebration cake with ice cream will be served.




